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Year 6 Leavers’ Event – AirHop Rotherham Trip 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our Year 6 leavers’ celebrations, we are excited to confirm that we will be taking the children 
on a trip to AirHop in Rotherham on Friday 4th July. 

We will begin the day at school with a celebration breakfast for all Year 6 pupils before we depart. 

We will then be leaving school at 10:30am and returning from AirHop at 2:15pm, aiming to be back in 
time for the end of the school day. 

The cost of the trip is £29 per child, which includes: 

• Coach travel to and from the venue 
• Entry to AirHop 
• Bounce socks 
• Two slices of pizza as part of the lunch package 

Please can payments be made by Monday 23rd June. This can be paid via ParentMail. Though parental 
contributions are welcomed for this trip, the school reserves the right to cancel the trip should it 
consider the net cost after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomical.  

Children are welcome to bring some money if they would like to purchase additional snacks or drinks at 
the venue. However, please be aware that any money brought is the child’s own responsibility – school 
staff will not be able to look after money or take responsibility for any that is lost or misplaced. All 
children should also bring a refillable water bottle with them. 

As part of the venue’s policy, all parents must read and agree to AirHop’s Risk Acknowledgement 
Statement. Please follow the link below to do this prior to the trip, if you agree and wish to accept the 
statement you must tick the consent box when paying for the trip on ParentMail. Children that do not 
have the consent box ticked will not be allowed to bounce. 

https://forms.roller.app/#/jumpincflated/cd95deebd4024a2/alWmKWnxDky0UdfGJHKitw/form 

This promises to be a fun and memorable way to celebrate the end of primary school for our Year 6 
cohort.  

Kind regards, 

The Year 6 Team 
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